
-----Original Message-----
From: sbryce [SMTP:sbryce@squirrel.com.au]
Sent: Friday, August 25, 2000 9:03 AM
To: jsct@aph.gov.au
Subject: submission re:  Australia's relationship with the World Trade Organisation

Dear Committee,

I attach for your information a submission which I have prepared on
behalf of Austand Inc, regarding Australia's relationship with the world
Trade Organisation.  I have forwarded a hard copy of the submission, by
mail, separetely to you today.

Should you require any further details regarding this submission, please
email <sbryce@squirrel.com.au> or telephone me on 07 54 723060.

Yours sincerely,

Susan Bryce

Austand Inc.
Peasants in our own 
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